
Wednesday, 2nd August 2017 

Dear Families, 

NEWSLETTER – Week 3, Term 3 
National Disability Insurance Scheme (NDIS) 

The NDIS wants people under 65 who have a disability to be able to;  

• lead an ordinary life 

• reach their goals in life 

The NDIS employ Local Area Coordinators to help families develop a 

plan that best suits the needs of their child and family. For more 

information go to the NDIS website www.ndis.gov.au or call 1800 800 

110, Monday to Friday, 9am to 5pm. 

 

Ugandan Kids Choir 

Last Wednesday we were fortunate to host the Ugandan Kids Choir. 

The children travel to raise money for 100% hOPE which is an 

organisation dedicated to orphaned, abandoned and 

underprivileged children and on a mission to create long-term 

change. Room 3 students provided our guests with lunch and then 

we all travelled to Gunnedah PS to watch our guests perform.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

National Tree Day 

Last Thursday Taylor Automotive donated 30 trees and shrubs to our 

school for national Tree Day. Co-ordinated by Planet Ark and 

sponsored by Toyota, these are special days for all Australians to help 

out by planting and caring for native trees and shrubs to improve the 

environment in which they live.  

 

Brandan, Dyllan, Braith, Charlotte, Mackenna, Damian, Max, Alysha 

and Rebekah are shown below ready to work.  We sincerely thank 

Taylor Automotive for donating the trees, plants, shirts and gloves. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The photos above show CJ, Cameron, Heath, Dyllan, Max and 

Mackenna in action. 

 

 

http://www.ndis.gov.au/


Soccer Gala Day 

Congratulations to Ethan Leader and his soccer team, Gunnedah FC 

who came first at the Narrabri Gala Day on the weekend. He is shown 

below right helping to referee another game.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Education Week activities 

Our students have been demonstrating their reading, social and 

communication skills around town during Education Week. They have 

achieved this through delivering certificates to businesses that 

supported our fundraiser. Thank you to Vanessa Knight for driving! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

DATES  

African Experience with Ms Teri – 9th August   

P&C meeting – Thursday 3rd August, 6:30pm in the Servie’s Boardroom 

Volunteer afternoon tea – Friday 4th August, 2:30pm  

Dance eisteddfod – 22 – 24th September  

Sporting Schools – Tennis 27th July – 14th September 
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STAR OF THE WEEK 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Charlotte Gander – showing super social skills when thanking 

our Tinseltown sponsors! 

 

Davidson & Co Students with Gen Gittoes from The Gatepost 


